Parents Right to Know Notice

Tri-Valley School District accepts Title I, Part A funding and must notify parents that parents can request information regarding their child's teacher, including:
1. Whether the teacher has met the State requirements for licensure and certification for the grade levels and subject matter in which the teacher provides instruction;
2.  That each Title I school will provide notice if a parent’s child has been assigned or has been taught for 4 or more consecutive weeks by a teacher who is not highly qualified;
3. whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or another provisional status through which the State qualification or licensing criteria have been waived;
4. The college major and any other graduate certification or degree held by the teacher, and the field of discipline of the certification or degree; and 
5. Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals, and if so, their qualifications.
If you have questions about any of the qualifications concerning your child’s teacher, please contact the Administration Office at 605-446-3535
